
I am very proud to serve as the Principal of Ironwood Ridge High School.  
After serving twenty-one years in the Anchorage School District, it is a 
personal and professional privilege to join the Amphitheater Public 
School District.  This is my second year in Arizona and I now call “The 
Ridge” my home. 
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Thank you for the opportunity to present our school this 
evening.  I would be happy to answer any further 

questions you may have. ~ Principal Burnett 


